
Our dear Praying Friends, 

 Many greetings to you once again, as we get to grips with another complicated year, but a year full of 

opportunities for those of us who follow The Master of all creation. May YOU know his gentle leading and comfort this 

year. 

 Hopefully you have just received  - or will soon receive – a Link Letter form us. We hope it encourages you and 

gives you something to think about, and to pray into, too. 

 We were a bit disappointed that the Bible verses we had put alongside the letter were left off. Of course there 

are many verses that come to mind, from Genesis to Revelation, speaking of God’s people as trees, bushes or plants. I 

insert these three as a place for you to start, if you’d like to follow the theme in The Book. You could even embellish the 

Link Letter with printed and cut out balloons, if so inspired! 

Near “We have enjoyed joining……” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alongside “And for us it has been a good year……” 

                     

 

 

 

 

“Was 2020 a wasted year …….” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to SEEING most of you later in the year, but in the meantime, please don’t forget to support us 

through your prayers. It is not easy leaving this beloved place, people and work, but Jesus is with us! 

May He bless and keep you as we all walk forward into this unique year. 

                                                        With our love and our prayers for you, 

                                                                                          From 

                                                                      David  and  Heather. 

“I am the vine and you 

are the branches; 

without me you can 

do nothing.” Jesus, 

John 15 v.5 

“Every branch that 

bears fruit he prunes 

so it will be even 

more fruitful.” Jesus, 

John 15 v.2. 

“You belong to him 

who was raised from 

the dead in order to 

bear fruit to God.” 

Paul, Romans 7 v.4. 


